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ACTION ITEMS 
 
1.  Confederation Funds - In Process - Global Missions Committee has initiated our 
meetings in hopes of helping the confederations manage their budgets better. Our second 
meeting with the committee is pending.   
 
2.  Office Staff Report - In Process  
 
3.  Organization's overall value - In Process - Have asked our Treasurer's Dept. Staff to 
prepare a thorough report on our organization's worth 
 
4. JBM Presentation for Herald - Completed 
 
5.  Video on Dept's Goals - Completed  
 
6.  Mentor's Growth Report Call - In Process - I am in contact with the Bishops I mentor. 
I Have called and written and encouraged them on the importance of all their pastors 
completing their monthly Growth Reports.  
 
7.  Calendar Activities - Completed - Sent dates in. 
 
8.  Suspended Pastor Documents - Completed 
 
9.  Platinum AMEX - In Process 
 

 
COMMISSIONS 
 
1.  Parachurch Ministries - In Process -  
 
2.  Church of Guatemala - In Process - Studying the document. 
 
3.  Global Missions Commission - In Process - Attended a successful meeting 
spearheaded by Vice President 
 
4.  Presidential Commission (Affiliated Churches) - In Process 
 
 

 



INFORMATIVE 
 
1.  Bishop Omar Arzate and I attended the District Convention in Washington on July 6-
8. It was a very blessed activity held in the City of Wenatchee, WA. We were honored to 
have Bishop Fidel Sanchez, President of Costa Rica with us. Approximately 700 people 
attended the final service.  The new district board is:   

• Bishop: Jaime Gonzalez 

• Secretary: Rogelio Razo 

• Treasurer:  Santana Coronado 

• Elder Sector 1:  Eliseo Rodriguez 

• Elder Sector 2:  Justino Mendoza 

• Elder Sector 3:  Genaro Castillo 
 
2.  Bishop Frank Balboa and I attended the North Central District Convention on July 14-
15 held in Visalia, CA. For the CBAI graduation service, we were blessed by a very 
inspired message by Sec. of Christian Ed., Bishop A. Tamez.  Over 1,000 people attended 
the Friday night service. The new district board Is: 

• Bishop: Moises Ruiz 

• Secretary:  Arthur Guzman 

• Treasurer: Mario Plascencia 

• Elder Sector 1:  Elias Mosqueda 

• Elder Sector 2:  Samuel Cabrera 

• Elder Sector 3:  Emanuel Vasquez 
 

 
MENTOR'S UPDATE 
 
1.  I am Mentor to the Bishops of Colorado, New Mexico and Mid America Districts. 
 
2.  Growth Track Reported - In Process.  I have contacted all three of the Bishops I 
mentor by phone and several emails. 
 

• Colorado - Bishop M. Mata has shown much interest in uploading numbers. 

• New Mexico - Bishop M. Garcia is the new supervisor. I plan to work well with him. 

• Mid America - Has not yet started to show numbers. 
 

 
JULY 2023 TREASURER'S REPORT 
 
Numbers report presented by Elder Eddie Campa.  
 
 
    
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


